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Q Forest Preserve District of DuPage County

7 3'5. 580 Naperville Road * Wheaton, IL 60187-876] « 630.933.7200 * Fax 630.933-

February 5, 2007

Ms. Michelle Kulikowski %I
Planner, Department of Community Development LL
Village of Lombard -
255 E. Wilson Avenue

Lombard, lllinois 60148

Re:  Public Hearing Notice on Hill Avenue Property

PC 07-06
Dear Ms. Kulikowski:

The Forest Preserve District of DuPage County recently received notice of a proposed
project on property located at 700-710 W. Hill Avenue. We appreciate receiving timely
notification of such projects that may have an impact on our nearby property, and thank you for
the opportunity to comment.

District Staff has reviewed the public hearing notice and the proposed project, and does
not have any comments at this time. Please call me at 933-7684 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

‘_yh_,é._x., O’ M

Marcia Thomas
Land Preservation Specialist

ce! Bob Vick, Deputy Director of Natural Resources

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 5000 + Wheaton, IL 60189-5000 + www.dupageforest.com



